
 

November 23, Saltillo Coahuila 

 

 

 

Dear  

 

PhD. Rafael Fernández Nava 

Chief editor 

Polibotánica Journal  

National Polytechnic Institute, National School of Biological Sciences.- 

 

 

 

This letter is to express our interest to publish the article: "Isolation of a bioactive proteic 

fraction of Solanum marginatum", written by the authors: Juan Guzmán-Ceferino, Luis 

Enrique Cobos-Puc, Crystel Aleyvick Sierra-Rivera, Juan Carlos Contreras-Esquivel, 

Temani Durán-Mendoza and Sonia Yesenia Silva Belmares, who declare that this 

publication is original and unpublished and has not been published or presented in another 

journal. 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 
Dra. Sonia Yesenia Siva Belmares 

 

 

 

Please send correspondence to: 

 

PhD. Sonia Yesenia Silva Belmares 

Laboratory No. 2 

Faculty of Chemical Sciences 

Autonomous University of Coahuila 

Blvd. Venustiano Carranza and Ing. José Cárdenas Valdés s / n 

A.P. 935, CP. 25280 

Email: yesenia_silva@hotmail.com, yesenia_silva@uadec.edu.mx 
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